
 WHAT: 

• Pavement spot repairs throughout the City.  

•  

WHAT: 
 

WHEN: 
 

WHERE: 
 

PROJECT NOTICE 

 

 

Hamel Drive Robinia Tree Replacement 

December 2020-January 2021 

 

 

North and South Hamel Drives 

Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Beverly Hills has initiated 
a contract to have the Robinia trees 
on North and South Hamel Drive 
replaced. The Robinia trees have 
struggled to thrive on several streets 
in the City and have been replaced.  At 
present, approximately 30% of the 
street tree sites on the street are 
vacant, due to trees declining.   
 
The project will begin with the 
planting of currently vacant sites.  
Immediately thereafter, the remaining 
Robinia trees will be removed and 
replaced.  The project includes 
approximately 90 tree sites.  The 
replacement tree is ‘Drake’ Chinese 
Elm.  The Drake Elm has been used 
successfully to replace Robinia trees 
on Peck Drive and on the 100-300 
blocks of North Elm Drive 
 
What to Expect: 
 

 Tree crews removing and 
planting trees 

 Moderate on-street parking 
impacts 

 Moderate noise levels 8 AM -
4 PM 

 Weekly water truck visits for 
one year 

Project: 
Hamel Drive Tree Replacement  

Before                       After 

          
        Robinia Tree           Drake Chinese Elm 

               (will be removed)                   (replacement tree) 

 

 
 
 
 
City of Beverly Hills  
Public Works Department  
345 Foothill Road  
Beverly Hills, CA 90210  
www.beverlyhills.org  
 
For questions:  
Public Works Customer Service  
Tel: 310.285.2467  
Email: AskPW@beverlyhills.org 


